City of West Hollywood staff from the Urban Design And Architecture Studio and Facilities and Recreation Services along with landscape architects from MIG presented community opinion results to the public on Thursday, February 20, 2020.  
Community input was collected over a period of several weeks at various outreach events conducted throughout West Hollywood.  The opinions collected reflect resident’s opinions on topics relating to accessibility updates for parking and pathways, dog park amenities, maintenance and cleanliness, and the cultural significance of the property.  Participants attending Thursday’s presentation also had the opportunity to provide feedback after the presentation.   An audio tape of the presentation is available to anyone interested in listening. 
Please contact Christina Sarkees, Senior Project Management Supervisor with the City of West Hollywood at csarkees@weho.org for a copy of this presentation’s audio tape or with any questions regarding the Hart Park Improvement Project.  
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